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February 14, 2014 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Ashmont Secondary School will be hosting an Alumni Basketball Tournament on 

April18th and 19th of 2014 at Ashmont Secondary School. This tournament happens 

every 3 years and will have around 140 participants and 1000 spectators throughout the 

weekend.  It will start Friday at 10am and end Saturday at 5pm. 

 

This tournament will include former and current high school basketball team members 

from the last 50 years. Many people will attend this event because it is a fund-raiser for 

Ashmont Athletics but is also a large reunion for Alumnist. With the growing cost of 

everything it takes to host a fundraiser, we are looking for assistance to help offset the 

cost of referees, team shirts, and the referee/volunteers room.  

 

Ways to help out (estimate costs) 

 Prizes for 1st 2nd and 3rd ($800) 

 Team shirts ($2800) 

 Refs cost ($1500) 

 

If you or your organization would be willing to contribute to this event please make your 

donations available to Ashmont Secondary School. We could put your company’s logo 

on our team shirts. If your donation is $25 or more a tax receipt can be issued upon 

request.  

 

Sincerely,  

The Ashmont Alumni Committee 

Lyndon Suntjens Email:  lyndon_suntjens@sperd.ca 

Bobbie Jeffery  

 


